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Affordable Housing Application Open – Townhomes Available in Grays Ferry 
Construction on the Arlene Thorpe Townhomes will wrap up this spring 

PHILADELPHIA – New affordable townhomes from the Women’s Community Revitalization Project 

(WCRP) will be completed this spring and applications are now open for interested rental tenants. The 

Arlene Thorpe Townhomes are being built in Philadelphia’s Grays Ferry neighborhood and will consist of 

seven one-bedrooms, 10 two-bedrooms, and 10 three-bedrooms. Interested tenants can apply here.  

All townhomes will include central air, stove, refrigerator, washer/dryer, garbage disposal, and common 

space for tenant activities. Six of the homes will be wheelchair accessible and two are being built with 

specific accessibility features for persons with hearing or visual disabilities. The complex is close to 

shopping on Grays Ferry Avenue and was intentionally designed to fit into the surrounding 

neighborhood.  

With a particular focus on low-income women and their families, WCRP strives to increase equity 

through the development of affordable housing in Philadelphia. The organization involves residents and 

neighbors in their design to ensure housing meets the real-life needs of the families who live there. 

WCRP will offer supportive services to tenants of the Arlene Thorpe Townhomes to help them achieve 

family and financial goals. The organization also acts as property managers, handling leases and 

maintenance. 

### 

About WCRP 

The Women’s Community Revitalization Project (WCRP) is committed to social and economic equity for 

low-income women and their families, developing housing, providing supportive services, advocating for 

policy change, and honoring leadership, dignity, and justice in our communities. Learn more at 

www.wcrpphila.org. 

 

https://www.wcrpphila.org/_files/ugd/8a199d_0ff6b4b917da4e58ba59288ff8665c64.pdf
http://www.wcrpphila.org/

